
 

       

    
  

27 September 2024 

Our Ref: DWI.LMA.Rugby 

Dear Families 

Visit to England vs Italy Six Nations at Twickenham on Sunday 09 March 2025  

We would like to offer students who study Exam PE the opportunity to attend The Six Nations at 
Twickenham Stadium on Sunday 09 March 2025.  The visit is an amazing opportunity to watch an 
England Six Nations Rugby game at a heavily discounted school rate. 

We will be leaving Stowmarket High School on the minibus at 9.30am and return at approximately 
9pm in the evening, timings will be confirmed nearer the date of the trip.   

The cost of the trip is £22.  Spaces are limited so for the selection process to be fair we will allocate 
spaces randomly once we receive interest from students.  Once students have been selected you will 
receive notification via ParentPay to make payment.   

If your child has been allocated a place but subsequently their behaviour in school causes a need for 
your child to be removed from visit, no refund will be paid. 

Please ensure students return the reply slip to Student Services by Friday 11 October 2024. 

If you require financial assistance and or login details for ParentPay, please contact the Educational 
Visits Coordinator at l.may@stowhigh.com. 

If you have any questions about this visit, please contact me at d.wise@stowhigh.com 

Kind Regards  

 

D Wise 

PE Teacher 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

My child would like to attend the visit to The Six Nations at Twickenham Stadium on Sunday 9th 

March 2025 

Please return this form to Student Services by Friday 11 October 2024 

Student Name _________________________________   Tutor Group _______________ 

Signed (Parent/Carer) ___________________________   Date _____________ 
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